
Church Council Meeting - 14th December 1944

Extract

A letter was read from Mr Scougal, the Secretary of the Church circle, asking for
permission to purchase two keys for the Church hall, one for himself, the other for the
Sunday School Superintendent, as they were having difficulty in getting access to the
church and the hall.  The Council were of the opinion that the applicants or anyone else
seeking admission to the Church premises should have no difficulty if they apply to the
hall-letting secretary.  They declined to grant permission to obtain two keys as they felt
that no organisations should have keys.


